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Important:  Children registered in the Extended Care Program must have reviewed and agreed 

to the Student Conduct Agreement. 

 

Discipline Policy 

At Mary of Nazareth Catholic School, and while in the Extended Care Program, we stress 

respect for authority and for one another, self-discipline, obedience to school policies and 

regulations, and interest in academic achievement.  We urge you, our parents, to work together 

with us in these areas 

 

School Policy Reminder 

Per the Parent and Student Handbook, carpool ends 30 minutes after the daily dismissal time.  

At the end of the carpool time, students will be required to sign in to Extended Care.  If your 

child is there any time between 3:30 and 4:00, you will be charged for the full hour.   

 

Authorized Pick-up 

Please note that we can only release your child(ren) to people who are listed on your 

Emergency Information Card on file in the office.  We will also check the Identification of all 

people who are picking up your children for verification before we release your child.  Please 

notify anyone authorized to pick up your child to have his/her ID available for review.  IF you 

send someone who is not listed on the Emergency Information Card, you MUST email 

portiz@maryofnazareth.org prior to 4:00 pm.    

 


